
PUBLICATIONS 

12.1 The publication CCAMLR Science is currently in the second year of its three-year trial period.  
Paper CCAMLR-XIV/BG/4 reported that the number of subscribers to the journal is steadily increasing 
and that the second volume will be available in the course of CCAMLR-XIV. 
 
12.2 Copies of Volume 1 have been sent to four journals for independent review.  Only Marine 
Mammal Science has so far responded, commenting very favourably on the quality of the content, 
editing and presentation. 
 
12.3 The Scientific Committee expressed its appreciation to the Secretariat, and in particular to 
Dr Sabourenkov (Editor), Ms G. Naylor, Mrs R. Marazas, Ms G. von Bertouch and Mr B. Scruton 
(technical editors) for the extremely high standard of all aspects of the publication. 
 
12.4 The Scientific Committee endorsed the recommendations of the Working Groups regarding 
the publication of:  revisions of the CEMP Standard Methods (Annex 4, paragraph 5.14); logbooks 
for observers (Annex 5, section 12); a revision of the first volume of the extra Statistical Bulletin 
(Annex 5, section 12); the booklet ‘Catching fish not birds:  a guide to improving longline fishing 
efficiency’ (Annex 5, paragraph 8.22); and a new version of the Scientific Observers Manual. 
 


